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Dear Parents 

 

Meet the Author: Guy Parker-Rees 21st March 2023 

 

We are delighted to say that on Tuesday 21st March your child will have the opportunity to meet children's 

author and illustrator Guy Parker-Rees. Guy is the author and illustrator of many popular children's books 

including Dylan the Doctor and Giraffes Can't Dance. 

He will be in school to talk to the children about his books and being an author and illustrator. 

We are asking for a voluntary £1.00 donation towards this fantastic chance for the children to listen and 

meet this author.  The donation can be paid via Parentmail. 

There will be an opportunity for your child to buy their own copy of one of his books and have it signed by 

Guy on the day if you wish. The Hayling Island Book Shop will be located in the school on the day selling 

Guy's books at a price of no more than £7.00. Below are some of titles which we hope to have available, 

subject to the publisher's stock. Please send money into school, in an envelope, with your child on the day. 

We look forward to Guy's visit and are sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the experience to listen to and 

meet with this well-known author. 
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